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20/03/2023 

MRS Wendy Callaghan 
175 Warringah Road ST 
Beacon Hill NSW 2100 

RE: DA2023/0172 -7  Gladys Avenue FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086 

My friend lives in Gladys Avenue. When I visit her each week, I find it difficult to park my car, 
as there are already too many cars that use and park in the street. The street is already too 
narrow when cars are parked on both sides. The new development will escalate these parking 
and traffic issues. Where will all of the visitors and residents park their cars? Whilst the new 
development may have underground parking, it won't nearly be enough to service visitors, 
couriers and deliveries etc. 
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